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July 13, 2015 
 

 
 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Attn:  Records Center 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia WA  98504-7250 
 
 

Re: Notice of BellSouth Long Distance Inc. d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service's  

 Discontinuance of Telephone Service in Washington 

 
Dear Records Center: 

 
BellSouth Long Distance, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Long Distance Service (“BSLD”) hereby provides 

notice to the Commission that it is ceasing the provision of all services and requests to have its 

registration as a competitive telecommunications provider in Washington cancelled effective 

July 31, 2015 for all services provided in the state of Washington.   The requirements of WAC 

480-120-083 do not apply because pursuant to subsection (1) (d), BSLD currently does not 

have any customers.  Accordingly, no notice is being provided to customers.  In addition, 

BSLD does not have any numbers assigned to it from NANPA and there are no 9-1-1 service 

considerations that need to be addressed.  

 

Please contact me at 775-333-3986 if you have any questions regarding this notice.  

Sincerely,  

 

 
David Collier 

Area Manager, Regulatory 
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